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Good evening and welcome to the students, staff, and families from Samuel 
Bissell Elementary and R. B. Chamberlin Middle School. This is the meeting of the 
Board of Education for November 6, 2019. I am Rob Felber and I am honored to 
serve as your president of the Board of Education.  

As election season has concluded let me congratulate Mark Curtis and Adrienne 
Gordon on their election to the Board of Education. 

Tonight we will hear an administrative report on the year-long strategic planning 
process. This process involved hundreds of community volunteers, parents, 
students and staff working on six key committees. The Board then participated in 
three Work Sessions to review the community’s recommendations and finalize 
the plan. On tonight’s agenda is approval of the year-one goals for the five-year 
Strategic Plan. Superintendent Powers will present the administrative report in 
more detail.  

Now, as we look out in the audience, we’re reminded why we’re here, our 
amazing students. So, without further delay, I’ll turn the meeting over to 
Superintendent Powers for her Superintendent’s report. 


